Australian Government

Department of Health and Ageing

Mr P Johnston

President

Muggaccinos Bicycle User Group
5 Ronald Ave

FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Dear Mr Johnston

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 5 March 2010 to the Minister for Health
and Ageing, the Hon Nicola Roxon MP.

Minister Roxon has forwarded your correspondence to the Department for further attention.

Yours sincerely
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PJ Moore
Ministerial Liaison and Support Section
22 March 2010
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